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Cancelled export containers 
Our requirements 
Export containers delivered to Port of Auckland that are required to be uplifted from the port before 
export occurs, require the following: 

 
An email confirmation from the Line Operator, that the export was under the control of, that the 
container can be released. 

 
Cost acceptance for the additional movements outlined below along with any export storage, which is 
charged per day from gate in to gate out. 

 
 Redelivery R&D lift on & off 
 Daily Export Storage 
 Management Fee 
 Power & Monitoring 

Please refer to POAL Price Schedule for current costs of the above services. 
 

A signed and stamped Customs Release Form (NZCS 508). 
 

Please note if the container is bound for a coastal New Zealand destination, the form is not required. 
 

For more information please contact: 
 

Customer Service  
P: +64 9 348 5360 
Email us: Customerservice@poal.co.nz 
 

https://ww.poal.co.nz/customer-centre/price-schedules
https://www.customs.govt.nz/globalassets/documents/forms/nzcs-508-request-for-release-of-goods-for-export-17-june-2024.pdf
mailto:Customerservice@poal.co.nz

